The Mead Infant School Parents' Association

The Mead Infant School, Newbury Gardens, Ewell, Surrey, KT19 0QG

Registered Charity Number: 284138



28th April 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

YEAR 2 LEAVERS MEMORABILIA

Year 2 Leavers Memorabilia is now available to pre-order.

Every year we produce a tea towel for you to purchase as a keepsake of your child's time in The Mead. The children will draw a self-portrait, along with their name at school, which we will have printed in time for the end of the summer term. This year due to changing minimum order quantities we will be producing a whole year group tea towel rather than a separate tea towel per class. Last year we introduced a child's hoodie too which will feature every child in the years name instead of a drawing which we will be doing again this year.

The prices are as follows: Hoody & Tea Towel - £21.50 Hoody - £18 3 Tea Towels - 12.50 1 Tea Towel - 4.50

The hoody will be available in small (30"-32") and medium is (32"-34") large (36"-38"). The measurements are shown in inches and relate to chest size. If you would like to try the hoodies for size, you are welcome to have a look at the supplier's shop. Star Signs

2 Castle Parade, Epsom, KT17 2PR

Please order these through PTA-Events - https://www.pta-events.co.uk/themeadpa

IMPORTANT - Unfortunately, we cannot take late orders, so please let your make sure you purchase any memorabilia you would like through PTA-events by **Monday 16th May 2022**.

Please see the following link for an example of the tea towel https://www.countrysideart.co.uk/school-giftware

Thank you again for all your support and do get in touch if you have any questions.

The Mead PA themeadpa@gmail.com